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ANNUAL REPORT- 2023-2024 
 

1. Councillor Attendance 
The Community Council have had a tough period throughout 2023 and Councillors have done well to 
pull together and keep pressing forward, below are the details of attendances for meetings. 
 
The full details: - 
Councillor Nick James  8 attendances  73% 
Councillor Tony Wilson 11 attendances 100% 
Councillor Sheena Myatt 11 attendances 100% 
Councillor Gareth Mills 11 attendances 100% 
Councillor Nigel Gullam 8 attendances  73% 
Councillor Nigel Burgess 8 attendances  73 % 
Councillor Stuart Gibson 3 attendances  27% 
Councillor Martin Fielding 6 attendances  55% 
 
The Register of interests have been updated and will be added to the new website of the Council. 
 

2. End of Financial Year information 
The precept for the year was     £6,725 
The year-end figures show  Receipts of   £10,907.62 
    Payments of   £18,527.01 
 
This is a difference of      £7,619.39 
 
The bank account amounts as of 31st March 2024 are as follows 
 
       £    2,251.82 
       £    7,122.85 
       £   9,374.67 
 
 
Payment of Councillor Allowances – There were no Councillor allowances claimed during the 23/24 
period. 
 
3. Policies of the Community Council  

During the 23/24 period there was the introduction of policies which were used to support any 
financial applications which were submitted the current policies in place are as follows: 

• Biodiversity and Environmental Policy 

• Equality and Diversity Policy  

• Grant applications 

• Welsh Language provision 

• Financial regulations – Updates pending. 

• Financial risk assessment – Updates pendin
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